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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 
M.O.MEDFORD TELEPHONE 

MANAGER, NUCLEAR LICENSING December 16, 1985 (818) 302-1749 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: G. E. Lear, Director 

PWR Project Directorate No. 1 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Control Room Design Review 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

Reference: Letter, M. 0. Medford, SCE, to H. L. Thompson, Jr., NRC, 
Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737, Requirements for Emergency Response 
Capability, (Generic Letter No. 82-33), April 23, 1985 

The referenced letter provided SCE's plan to respond to the 
initiatives of Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737. In accordance with the schedule of 
submittals provided in Appendix 1 of the enclosure to that letter, the Control 
Room Design Review (CRDR) Program Plan is provided as an enclosure to this 
letter. The program provides a description of and schedule for the activities 
necessary to complete a CRDR at San Onofre Unit 1. As previously stated in 
the referenced letter, the next submittal related to the CRDR will be the CRDR 
Summary Report scheduled for May 1, 1987.  

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 
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